Mackenzie Reed-Kadow
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From: Nicholas Mueller

Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 7:16 AM
To: Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Subject: FW: Gator purchase

Please put this with the gator build sheet for council tonight. Thanks!
Nick

Nicholas J. Mueller LEED AP BD+C
City of Manitowoc Planner — Business & Housing Development
900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, Wi 54220

(920) 686-6935 | nmueller@manitowoc.org
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From: Chad Scheinoha

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 2:27 PM
To: Nicholas Mueller

Subject: Gator purchase

Nick,

I am in support of using the Gator for work downtown. After | made the initial contact with the gator vendor to start the
spec | handed it over to you. | am confident that this machine is capable and is the right machine for the work that it will
be doing. It may be used for watering flowers, landscaping work, garbage collection, snow/material movement, and
others. It will be much more maneuverable in the tight areas downtown than a pickup truck would be. There will times
when it needs to drive down the sidewalks, in between crowds, and around parked cars.

Chad J. Scheinoha

City of Manitowoc, Dept. of Public Infrastructure
Operations Division Manager

Mobile (920)374-0402

Office (920)686-6512

www.manitowoc.org
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